COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

oth August, 1927.

Dear Sirs,
I am in receipt of your memorandum of the
H. Jnd instant relative to the steamer "SAN PIETRO" and with
regafd thereto I may say that there is no record in this
office of any survey ueld recently on this vessel at Venice.

v i From the reports already received in this

case it would appear that the steamer will be eligible for
a record of %lilC 2,27 wihen one tube in the port combustion

chamber of the port boiler, and the main feed check valve

of the centre boiler have been remewed; and the propeller,
gtern bush, eea connections, auxiliaries, pumping arrangements,
condenser ana steam pipe exanined.

It would be well for you to ascertain from the
Trieste Burveyors what actiom, if any, has been taken in this
case at Venice.

As intimated in my letter of the 2nd June last,
no part of the Special Survey No.2 has yet been held on the
hull and the items referred to in the conc&g@ingippragnaph

of that letter are still outstanding.
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The Surveyors
GENOA. Foundation
Clerk to the Classification Committee.
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